
DDE 

12 April 1948 

Dear Amon: 

As I depart on my vacation, I am all the sorrier 
that it could not be with you. I am flattered 
and deeply grateful for your continued courtesy, 
and regret that I could not, until t he last minute, 
give you a final answer. However, it is still 
uncertain as to whether events will permit me to 
remain away a week, even as far as Georgia. 

Again t hanks for your gracious gesture . You have 
been more than kind, and I do hope we can get 
together in the not too distant future. 

With warm personal regard, 

Mr. Amon G. Carter 
P. O. Box 1036 
Fort Worth, Texas 

Sincerely, 


